
Merry Christmas to our Family and Friends,

2014 was a year full of many blessings for our family. 
We had  numerous opportunities to travel around the 
country and were even able to meet up with  Tyler, 
Ashli, and Anah at a wedding in Iowa in late May.  We 
certainly enjoy these precious few moments we get to 
spend with them.  In fact, we are preparing to drive to 
NM in late December to celebrate Christmas with 
them.  The pictures in this letter capture many of the 
fun memories that were created this year.  Among 
those not pictured were a 50th surprise birthday party 
that Kris somehow pulled off for Steve without him 
knowing about it.   God sure has been good to us and 
we can’t wait to see what He has in store for 2015!                                           

- - The Williams Family

The Iler Family celebrated Independence Day this 
year by participating in a 5 mile /5K Run.

As 2014 comes to a close, Tyler is finishing up his 3rd

year of serving in the USAF.  This year, he was 
promoted to Senior Airman.

Anah always brings plenty of smiles to our faces!

Abbey, Kris, and Anah at Grant and 
Katie Iler’s wedding in Iowa.

Easter 2014

In July, we returned to one of our favorite 
vacation spots – Branson!

Fishing for 
trout in Lake 
Taneycomo

in Missouri in 
July.



Corey finished his high school soccer career this Fall with a flurry – scoring 51 
career goals and being selected  to the All Conference and All County Teams.  He 

was also chosen  as the Lake Effect Conference Player of the Year.  The Sabre
Soccer team finished with a 10-4-2 record .  Steve was  selected as LEC Coach of 

the Year for the 2nd straight year as well.

In mid-June, we said goodbye to our family dog– Buddy.  We were blessed with 
13 years of faithful friendship  as he watched our kids all grow up.

Ashli and Anah were able to visit in August and 
we were able to celebrate Anah’s 1st Bday.

Merry 
Christmas 
from the 
Williams 
Family

2014 marked 15 years of serving with HBM .  God has certainly been good!

In June, we celebrated 26 years 
of marriage!

Corey filled our freezer again  this Fall  
- harvesting 4 deer in Indiana.

Abbey turned 10 in early May!
Tyler, Ashli, and Anah were able to join us for 

the Annual Iler Ski trip in February.


